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You don't often get email fro_ Learn why this is important

We do not want or need a new stadium. We already have facilities that are more than adequate for the game. There
will never be a call for a stadium of such size and complexity in this state. There are issues far more urgent that
require the government to spend our money on. The whole absurd idea is making Tasmania a laughing stock.

| feel sick whenever | hear the proposal mentioned.
regards

Valerie Bromfield





